
De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter  
Monday 8th November 2021                                                                                                     

Dear pupils, parents and carers, 

Last week was another busy week at De Beauvoir. The building work started, Speech Bubbles and Ministry of Stories continued and we had 

our school photos. All children should have received a QR code where you will be able to see your child’s photo and decide whether you 

would like to order it. 

Place2Be consent 

Rachael Haynes, the school Place2Be, is continuing to offer Place2Talk sessions with pupils in school during 

lunchtimes. The Place2Talk is a lunchtime self-referral service, available to every child in the school, which helps 

pupils deal with everyday issues such as friendship problems and gives them an opportunity to talk about anything 

that's worrying them. Up to 70% of the children in a school use this service each year. If you wish your child to opt 

out of this service please contact the school on 0207 254 2517 or at admin@debeauvoir.hackney.sch.uk.  

Thank you,  

Daniela Rader (Head of School) 

IMPORTANT DATES, 2021 –2022 

Wednesday 16th November Sycamore Class trip to The Guildhall Art Gallery 

Wednesday 24th November Magnolia Class trip to Wonderlab 

Monday 15th—Wednesday 17th December Magnolia Class to Ufton Court 

Friday 19th December, 3:30pm End of Autumn Term 

BUILDING WORKS 
The scaffolding on the west side of the building is 

almost up and now the scaffolding is moving round 

the playground. This will mean that our lovely Fig Class will have 

their outside play space back, however, there will be changes in 

the playground. A huge well done to all our pupils for their flexi-

bility and adaptability in the last week. There are some changes 

to pick up and drop off and you will notice signage to ensure that 

you are clear where to pick up and drop off children. Please ask a 

member of staff if you need support. Please also ensure that you 

have checked the different drop off or collection doors for your 

child. Thank you for your cooperation and on-going support.  

HOW TO FIND GOLD—Year 2 writing 
Birch Class have been reading the amazing book ‘How to Find Gold’ by Viviane Schwarz. 

This week, they created maps and then wrote letters to the crocodile after their perilous 

adventure to find gold. We are very excited be-

cause Viviane Schwarz saw our tweets and was very 

impressed with our writing. Well done Year 2! 

 



Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Star Awards for Maths this 

week! 

Fig :  Danny 

Beech :  Jessie 

Birch :   Iqra + Kiy-Ahra 

Olive:  Rio 

Magnolia:  Cianna 

Sycamore:  Nico 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Special Awards for Writing 

this week! 

Fig :  Aziz 

Beech :  Arin 

Birch:  Samuel 

Olive:  Buddy 

Magnolia:  Lanilde 

Sycamore:  Hisham  

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Consistently Good Behaviour 

Awards this week! 

Fig :  James 

Beech :  Tyrese 

Birch:  Kal-El 

Olive:  Aaliyha 

Magnolia:  Maishah 

Sycamore:  Ayaan 

Lunchtime awards: Alisha and Rahmat 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children for receiving 

Special Awards for PE this week!:  

  Beech:  Bobby   

  Birch :   Alishah 

  Olive:  Lulu 

  Magnolia:  Tiani 

  Sycamore:  Arwa 

 

                  Well done to these children for being 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

 Leaderboard 

1st: Meheraaj 

2nd: Rushane 

3rd:  King 

 

 

Most Active Last Week: 

Birch: Meherull 

Olive: King 

Magnolia: Winter 

Sycamore:  Meheraaj 

 

READING PLUS 
 

Most Active Last Week: 

Olive: Yan 

Magnolia:  Ishak 

Sycamore:  Blessing 

 

Being on time helps your child have a settled start to the day and 
prevents missed learning. Here are the percentage of late marks 
by class last week: 

Fig : 0.9% //  Beech : 2.5% //  Birch : 4.5% //   

Olive : 2.5% //  Magnolia : 2.6% //  Sycamore: 4.0% 

There has been an improvement, however, please continue to 
ensure that your child is punctual for school each day!

Our attendance target is 95.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day!

Beech Class: 97% (    from last week) 

Birch Class:  90.4% (     from last week) 

Olive Class: 94.6% (     from last week) 

Magnolia Class: 93.1% (    from last week) 

Sycamore Class: 93.7% (    from last week) 

These figures are for last week. 

Danny    5 

Kishan    11 
 


